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Dear Sir Arthur

It was very pleasing to me to notice by 

the Public Press recently that you had been duly elected 

a Director of the Bank of Montreal, one of Canada's 

largest financial Institutions.

I trust you may enjoy your new field of

commercial activity

With sincere congratulations, 

Believe me,

Yours very truly.

General Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., L.L.D. 
McGill University,

Montreal, P.Q.


